
Postponement of Public Meeting – 6 September
2017 Sydney North Planning Panel 

2017SNH045 - Northern Beaches - DA2017/0446

14 Patey Street Dee Why

Delmar Private Hospital - Alterations and additions to an existing 

hospital.

The Sydney North Planning Panel meeting for the Delmar Private 

Hospital development application that was scheduled for 6 

September 2017 at 1:30pm is being postponed.  Due to unexpected 

circumstances we do not have a quorum for the meeting to proceed.

The meeting will be rescheduled and the Panel will notify residents

who have made submissions and also advertise the meeting in the 

Manly Daily at least seven prior the public meeting.

Apologies for any inconvenience. 

Any queries please contact the Planning Panels Secretariat on 

02 8217 2060 or email enquiry@planningpanels.nsw.gov.au 

For more information: (02) 8217 2060 

planningpanels.nsw.gov.au 


